
Dear Before and After School Parents/Guardians,

As a licensed child care center, we are required to keep emergency medications on site for any child that is 
prescribed a life-saving medication. This includes Benadryl, epi pens, inhalers, glucagon, etc. We do not have
access to the medication that the school nurse keeps. In addition to the medication, we need to have the
proper medical forms on file signed by the doctor and parent, which allows us to administer the medication to
the children in the event of an emergency. 

If your child has a prescribed life-saving medication and you choose not to provide this medication to the 
Before and/or After School Program, we ask that you sign below stating that you have decided not to provide
this medication to the before and after school program staff. Please understand that in an emergency, we
can not use another child’s medication and the only action that we would be able to take is to call 911. 

I have read through the above information. I have elected not to provide the Hamilton Area YMCA’s 
Before and/or After School Program with medication for my child.

Child’s Name (printed):  __________________________________________________________________________________________________________________

Child’s Date of Birth:  ____________________________________________________________________________________________________________________

Child’s School:  ____________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________

Parent/Guardian’s name (printed):  ____________________________________________________________________________________________________

Parent/Guardian’s signature:  __________________________________________________________________________________________________________

Date:  ________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________


